“New” Transfer Station Permit Decals Process

Decals will no longer be issued at the Town Clerk’s Office


· Issuance will start Monday July 10th please bring any of the following proof of residency,
· Vehicle registration
· Tax or utility bill

· To use the facility, “New” decals must be in place by September 1st 2017.

· New decals will be issued at the, 
· Transfer Station, we are in the process of refining a specific location (continue to check this page for updates). 
· DPW office, 22 Dodge Road, Monday – Friday 8AM till 2:30 PM

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Decals must be affixed on the lower passengers side corner of the front windshield
